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City of Perrysburg Providing Additional Refuse Service at the Department of Public Service  

Due to COVID-19, the City has suspended large item pickup during refuse collection in an effort to 
reduce exposure of the virus to City employees. 

However, beginning Monday, April 6, residents may bring large items and extra trash to the Department 
of Public Service, located at 11980 Roachton Road.   This service is available to all City residents during 
the COVID-19 public health emergency, Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

PLEASE NOTE:  This service is for City of Perrysburg residents only.  There is one large dumpster where 
residents may drop off large items and two smaller dumpsters where residents may drop off extra 
bagged trash.  All of the dumpsters are labeled.   The same rules for curbside large collection items apply 
when dropping off large items in the dumpster (NO construction materials, flammables, tires, etc.).  

The drop off site will be monitored.  For any questions, please call the Department of Public Service at 
419 872 8020 or email publicservice@ci.perrysburg.oh.us.   
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